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SR 674 Corridor Lighting Retrofit from US 301 to East of Edina Street 254677-6-05

Project Details
Work Type Safety

Improvements
Phase Construction
Limits from US 301 to

East of Edina
Street

Project Start Summer 2024
Length 2.35 miles
City Wimauma
County Hillsborough
Road US 301
Construction
Cost

$162,000

Estimated
Completion

Spring 2025

Contractor Cone & Graham,
Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maddie Pfingsten
  727-575-8334
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
The Florida Department of Transportation's Design-Build firm, Cone
& Graham, Inc., is making roadway lighting improvements to SR 674
from US 301 to east of Edina Street Hillsborough County.

Safety improvements include installing new light poles and
retrofitting existing light poles along SR 674. 

Construction activities are expected to be begin in summer 2024.

https://fdottampabay.com/project/1053/254677-6-05

